
Northern Beaches Council
Attention: Planning Officer Catriona Shirley

Dear Ms Shirley,

Please accept my late submission regarding the proposed alterations and additions to 
my neighbour’s property Lot 17 DP 23118 at 39 Starkey Street, Forestville. The reason 
for my late submission is due to my electronic connections, NBN, Telstra and my 
computer, were all damaged through the recent storm and lightning strike in our street 
and I am only back online in the past few days. Also, the current Corona virus crisis has 
meant juggling family and life priorities.

The above property adjoins the western side of my home boundary at 108 Cook Street, 
Forestville.

The upper story of the proposed house alterations shows a balcony overlooking my and 
neighbours back gardens, and to this I object, as we would lose privacy in our back 
gardens. I do not see that bi-fold sun shades, shown on the drawings, would negate our 
loss of privacy.

I seek assurance that the part demolition of the old fibro “studio” beside my fence, will 
be done in accordance with asbestos removal regulations.

Thank you.
Rose M. Loughnane
108 Cook Street, Forestville 2087
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